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SUBJECT: MAYORAL MINUTE - WINTERFEST   
FROM: The Mayor  
EDMS #: 23/374440      

 

  
I’m excited to report Winterfest Camden, which took place from Friday 7 to Sunday 9 
July, was a big success.  
 
More than 7,000 people made their way down to Onslow Oval in Camden, which was 
transformed into a winter wonderland for three days of fun-filled winter themed activities 
and entertainment for the entire family. 
 
It was amazing to see so many families from near and far enjoy ice-skating and the ice 
slide; the mechanical snowboard and snow globe; activities for kids and the inclusive 
space; live entertainment and ice performances; and the incredible food and beverage 
stalls that turned up the flavour at the event.  
 
While the wind proved challenging on the Saturday, with the event needing to be shut 
down early for safety reasons, it definitely didn’t dampen the cheery mood down there.  
 
I’d like to thank all the staff and contractors involved in helping make the event the 
success that it was, your input and efforts are very much appreciated. 
 
Running feel-good events just like Winterfest Camden brings me such joy, because you 
can really see just how much fun our community has while attending. I know the 
memories they make with their children and their friends and the laughter they share will 
last them a lifetime.  
 
RECOMMENDED 

That Council note the information. 
 

 
    
 


